
STHP SCHOLAR PARTICIPATED IN THE CFA INSTITUTE RESEARCH 

CHALLENGE 2015 

The entire team of Sindh Talent Hunt Program (STHP) would like to congratulate Nabeel Ahmed Khan 

(standing in the 2nd place from right) (STHP Scholar, Program: BBA-VIII, Region: Hyderabad) and his 

team for winning the local finale of CFA Institute Research Challenge 2015 held at Movenpick Hotel in 

Karachi. He and his team will now progress to represent Pakistan and IBA at the Asia Pacific Regional 

Finale of the competition to be held in Manila, Philippines. 

The CFA Institute Research Challenge is an annual competition organized by The CFA Society Pakistan 

which gives opportunity to the students from Pakistan's top business schools to learn from the industry 

experts and compete with their peers. The challenge teaches participants best practices in equity 

research through hands-on mentoring and intensive training in company analysis and presentation skills. 

Owing to the credible repute and excellent performance, United Bank Limited (UBL) was chosen as a 

subject company for the research this year. Students from leading business schools, including IBA, 

LUMS, LSE, NUST & KSBL, participated in the competition which requires preparing a detailed equity 

research report on the target company. 

Mr. Aameer Karachiwala, acting CFO & COO of UBL, graced the occasion as the chief guest and 

appreciated the quality of the young presenters and their ability to handle testing questions from the 

esteemed panel of judges. 

We the team members of Sindh Talent Hunt Program and Community Development Program- CDP 

would like to wish Nabeel Ahmed Khan and his team members all the best in his future endeavors! 
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